ARIZONA STATE BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS
4205 North 7th Avenue, Suite 300 * Phoenix, AZ 85013
Telephone (602) 242-1492 » Fax (602) 242-1445

August 07, 2014

James B. Edwards, DDS
15610 N Hidden Valley Lane
Peoria, AZ 85382

RE: Case No. 201400048-MP

Dear Dr. Edwards:

The Board has considered all information and investigative materials in regard to the above-referenced case.
Following that review, the Board finds there Is no violation of the Dental Practice Act, Arizona Revised Statutes
§32-1201 through  §32-1299. However, the Board expressed concern stating "Dr. Edwards should have a

process in place to verify the tooth being extracted is the proper tooth."

This letter of concern, pursuant to A.R.S. §32-1263.01(B) will become part of your file. A letter of concern-is
defined in A.R.S. §32-1201(13) as follows:

“ ofter of Concern” means an advisory letter to notify a licenses or a registered business entity that, while the
evidence does not warrant disciplinary action, the Board believes that the licensee or registered business entity
should modify or eliminate certain practices and that continuation of the activities that Jed to Information being
submitted to the Board may result In board action against the praclitioner's license or the business entity's
registration. A letter of concern Is not a disciplinary action. A letter of concern is a public document and may

be used in a future disciplinary action. (emphasis added)

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact this office at (602)242-1492.

Sincerely,

1=

Elaine Hugunin
Executive Director

¢c: Kevin C. Nicholas




ARIZONA STATE BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS
4205 North 7th Avenue, Suite 300 « Phoenix, AZ 85013
Telephone (602) 242-1492 « Fax (602) 242-1445

August 07, 2014

lrma Iskandar, DMD
1079 E. Furness Dr
Gilbert, AZ 85287

RE: Case No. 201400123-MP

Dear Dr. Iskandar;

The Board has considered all information and investigative materials in regard to the above-referenced case.
Following that review, the Board finds there is no violation of the Dental Practice Act, Arizona Revised Statutes
§32-1201 through  §32-1299. However, the Board expressed concemn stating "Dr. Iskander should have a

process In place to verify the fo6th being extracted is the proper tooth.

This letter of concern, pursuant to A.R.S, §32-1263.01(B) will become part of your file. A .letter of concern is
defined in A.R.S. §32-1201(13) as follows:

“Lefter of Concern” means an advisory letter to notify a licensee or a registered business entity that, while the
evidence does not warrant disciplinary action, the Board believes that the licensee or registered business entity
should modify or eliminate certain practices and that continuation of the activities that led fo information being
submitted fo the Board may result in board action against the practiioners license or the business entity's
registration. A letter of concern is not a disciplinary action. A letter of concemn is a public document and may
be used in a future disciplinary action. (emphasis added)

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact this office at (602)242-1492.
Sincerely,

Yl

Elaine Hugunin
Executive Director




